
 
 

General Plan Advisory Committee 
Notice of Cancelation 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the General Plan 
Advisory Committee scheduled for November 11, 2021, has been canceled and 
shall not be held. 
 
A special meeting of the General Plan Advisory Committee will be scheduled on 
a date that is to be determined. Notice will be provided once the next meeting 
date is scheduled. 
 
Contact us at Advance.Planning@culvercity.org or (310) 253-5740 if you have 
any questions.  
 
 

BY: 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Lauren Marsiglia, AICP 
Interim Advance Planning Manager 
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